
Indian Public High School, RAK 
        
 

CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/15-16/095                                November 29, 2015 

Dear Parents,      
Sub:  Additional MMR Vaccination 

UAE Ministry of Health has instructed all schools in UAE to administer an additional dose of MMR 

Vaccine to all students from 6th Nov – 25th Nov, 2015. 
 

As per the school record, in your ward’s form for the vaccination consent, ‘Disagree’ has been 

stated. We request you to mention the reason for disagreement as per the requirement from the 

ministry. 
 

Expecting your reply at the earliest. 

 

Thank you                                    Anubha Nijhawan 

                   Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


